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JAN. 16th 1922

SIR ARTHUR W. CURRIE,
PRINCIPAL, McGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I am in receipt of yours of the 13th 

attaching a letter addressed to Mr. Alphonse Belanger, 

Principal of the Montreal Technical School, by Dean Adams.

I presume a meeting of the Directors of
the School will be called especially to consider this 

matter; if not, there will be a regular meeting on Monday, 

February 6th.

I have not, at present, a complete

knowledge of the merits of the proposition, but from Dean 

Adams* letter - unless there are real difficulties from the 

point of view of the Technical School - I hope I may be in a 

position to assist in bringing the scheme to a satisfactory 

completion.

Your

SW.MJL


